
GLSP AND GRADUATE STUDENTS 

Congratulations on choosing Wesleyan University to help you further your education. We look forward to your arrival and 
the opportunity to provide you with your Wesleyan University photo identification card, the WesCard.  

 Your WesCard is essential to use the University libraries, dining facilities, the Freeman Athletic Center, and any residence 
halls in which a GLSP class is scheduled or where you may reside. You also have the option of participating in the 
Middletown Cash Program, through which you may deposit and use money on your card to purchase meals at local 
restaurants, use laundry facilities on campus, purchase books or other items at Broad Street Books and participating 
Middletown merchants, and much more.  

To obtain your WesCard, please follow the instructions below. Please be sure to  send your information to us at least three 
weeks prior to your class start date, so that we may produce your card in time for the beginning of classes. 

Complete this form. Your information will appear on your card as shown below. Please print this form, fill out and send it 
along with a recent, color passport-size photograph (2”x2”) with white background. Please do not wear a hat or sunglasses 
when these photographs are taken. Please do not write on the photograph. Send this form along with your photo to the 
address below. 

WesCard Office, Wesleyan University, North College Room 111, 237 High Street, Middletown, CT 06459 

There are two ways to receive your card: 

Send a self addressed, stamped envelope along with your photo and the completed form and your WesCard will be mailed 
to you; or, 

Come to the WesCard office during regular business hours, Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (860) 685-5300. Best wishes for a successful academic term. 

First Name:  

Last Name:  

Wesleyan ID Number:  

Class Year:  GLSP Student

 


